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Icklingham Parish Council 

Chair: Cllr Darren Baugh
 Clerk:  Mrs Vikki Austin 
 25 The Street 21 Mutford Green 
 Icklingham Lakenheath 
 Bury St Edmunds Suffolk 
 Suffolk IP28 6PS IP27 9LR 
Tel: 01638 510449 Tel:  01842 861748 
Email: darrenbaugh@aol.com 
 Email:  IcklinghamPC@gmail.com  
 
 

 
MINUTES of the meeting of Icklingham Parish Council 

Held on Tuesday 8September 2020 at 7.30 Virtual on Microsoft Teams 
 

Present: Cllr D Baugh (DB) - Chair 
  Cllr K Baugh (KB)  
  Cllr R Moss (RM) 
  Cllr V Halford (VH)  
  Cllr M Oakes (MO)  
   
     
Also Present: Mrs Vikki Austin (Parish Clerk) 
  DCllr Glossop 
 
PUBLIC FORUM 
 
None 
 
20/21.01  APOLOGIES 
None 
20/21.02 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
None 
 
20/21.03  CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES 
 
The Minutes of the meeting, held on 14 July , were recorded as a as a true record 
and will be signed with a wet signature once able to meet. 
 
20/21.04 FOLLOW UP ITEMS 
 

 
04.01 - Playing Fields  
Awaiting quotes for the court and will add the play area surface and gates to the 
list. Also updated on the rubbish being cleared from the area and will arrange for 
the damaged fence to be repaired after the brief visit from the Travelling 
Community. 
The Clerk also updated that the garages are the responsibility of Elveden Estates 
and are currently used by tenants. 
04.02 - Grass Cutting 
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After discussions the Parish Council agreed to accept the quote for having the All 
Saints Churchyard to be cut twice a year to be included in the councils grass 
cutting contract 
 
20/21.05 SPEED REDUCTION MEASURES  
Following on from talking to District Councillor Susan Glossop with reference 
applying to her for a community grant for purchasing a Speed Sign like the one at 
Lackford Village. The clerk will speak to Lackford Parish Council and will also 
apply to County Councillor for a grant towards a new MVAS. 
 
 
19.20.60  Ramparts  
Following on from the issue with rubbish and motocross type bikes in this area. 

The Chairman met with John Browning to discuss options. John Browning has 

suggested that perhaps a layby in preference to the parking area to make more 

use of the car park at West Stow? The Parish Council has no obligation to 

maintain this area in question although it is protected. DCllr Glossop is already 

aware of these issues and will seek confirmation of the current status 

 
 

20/21.06 Bus Shelter 
The Clerk will investigate the position of getting the glass replaced with an acrylic 
substitute and repainted. DCllr Glossop will email SCC to investigate the options/ 
replacement. 
 
 
20/21.07 Benches  
The Parish Council has agreed to purchasing two new benches to replace the one 
outside the Guineas Inn and All Saints Church.  
 
20/21.07  Planning  
 
  Nothing received at the time of the meeting 
 
20/21.08 Correspondence Received 

None 
 
 
20/21.09 FINANCIAL MATTERS  

 
  Bank Balances @ 08 September 2020 
 
  Current Account £4186.09 
  Deposit  £17247.07 
  Balance   £21433.16 
 
19/20.39 DISTRICT COUNCILLOR’S REPORT  
 

Although DCllr Glossop joined for the virtual meeting, there was 
nothing really to currently update on. 
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19/20.40 COUNTY COUNCILLOR’S REPORT  
 
Nothing received prior to this meeting 
 
 
AGENDA ITEMS FOR VIRTUAL MEETING TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY 24 
NOVEMBER 2020 AT 7.30PM, VIA MICROSOFT TEAMS 
 

• Agar 

• Bus Shelter (Mildenhall Side of Village 
 

 
There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.34 pm. 
 
 
 

Signed : ………………………………………… 
Chairman 


